
Hamlin PTO would like to thank the community with their support during Teacher 
Appreciation Week.  
 
The theme for the week was “It would truly be a circus if it wasn’t for our teachers.” Each 
day had different “treats” for all the teachers and staff. The community helped by donating 
paper products, drinks, baked goods, chocolates, and snacks. With the monetary 
donations PTO was able to purchase decorations and have a catered lunch for the whole 
staff on Friday. 
 
These donations really brought the vision to life and the teachers and staff truly enjoyed it 
all.  
 
Throughout this school year PTO was able to provide: 
-Coffee and treats for the Veterans on the day of the program 
-Juice boxes, granola bars, and fruit snacks for the Kids Heart Challenge 
-Treats for School Counselor week 
-$100 donation for the Angel Tree 
-Coffee pods, paper products for the teachers’ workrooms for Christmas 
-Donation made to Back Pack program 
-Open house “Welcome Back to School” table 
-Purchased a Keurig for the new workroom 
-A local business donated a microwave to the new workroom through PTO 
-Purchased jump ropes for the playground 
-Purchased whiteboard material for Mrs. Beld’s class 
-Purchased 7 air mattresses for Battle of the classes 
-Donated half of the cost for 1st grades’ field trip to KCK Wildfire Children’s Activity Center 
-Paid for cup sets for speed stacking for the Elementary PE classes 
-Purchased gift cards to motivate Dual Credit students in achieving passing grades 
 
 
Once again Thank You for your donations. Please continue to remember the Hamlin PTO. 
 
 
-Hamlin PTO 


